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Dear Parents, Guardians, and Students,
We are excited to announce that we are going to the 3 Mile Project on May 31, 2018, to celebrate the end of the school year. The 3 Mile Project is a 34,000 square feet former warehouse that now contains sports courts, theaters, an indoor skate park, reball arena (similar to paintball but with a rubber balls), video game room, craft room, table games, and a café. Check it out online at http://3mp.org.  We leave Pinewood at 9:00 am and return at 2:00 pm. The cost for the end of the year trip is $12.00 and that includes admission to 3 Mile Project, transportation, lunch, and snacks. We appreciate the support of Box Top collections and Signup donations this school year, and due to the generosity, we were able to reduce the cost of the trip by a few dollars per student. Thank you! 
Please wear comfortable clothing and tennis shoes on the day of the trip. We are allowing electronics; however, students are responsible for their own belongings. Students may bring extra cash as the café will be open and sells pop and snacks ranging in price from $1.00- $4.00. The café is not included in the cost of the trip. 
We hope all students will join us on this adventure, but as a reminder, students’ ability to participate is subject to meeting our behavior expectations. It is a very exciting time of the year, so students really need to make good choices for the next several weeks. Those students not meeting Pinewood’s SPIRIT expectations will not be allowed to attend. 
Please sign and return this permission slip along with $12.00 cash payment no later than Friday, May 25, 2018 to your 1st hour teacher. Signing the permission slip gives your child permission to participate in all activities at 3 Mile Project on May 31, 2018, and serves as an acknowledgement of our positive behavior requirements. 
Thank you,
TEAM A Teachers

[bookmark: _GoBack]I give my student _________________________________________ permission to visit 3 Mile Project on May 31, 2018 and participate in all activities available. I understand my student must meet Pinewood’s behavior expectations to attend. 
Parent signature _______________________________ Date _____________
PS. We are still in need of prepackaged cookies for the trip. If you would like to donate cookies for the trip, please send them to school with your child or drop off at the office Attn: Mrs. Heintskill before May 25. 2018. Thank you TEAM A parents! 
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